
 

 

 

14th June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports Day – Wednesday 5th July 2017 

On Wednesday 5th July 2017 your child will be taking part in our annual sports day/athletics 

championships which will be taking place at Mile End Stadium. You will receive a letter outlining 

travel arrangements to this event next week.   

We are asking all form groups to wear the following coloured t-shirts for the day: 

- C/Clitherow forms in Yellow 
- A/Arrowsmith forms in Green 
- R/Campion forms in Red 
- D/Line forms in Black 
- N/Ward forms in White 
- L/Southwell forms in Blue 
 
Please try and use a top you already have but if you have to purchase one do not go to great 

expense. Any students who cannot get a coloured top should attend in the normal PE kit. No 

Football tops or vest type tops are allowed. These tops should be worn alongside black shorts, white 

socks and trainers.  

Students who are not wearing the correct PE kit will not be allowed to take part. If there are any 

problems with kit, please contact Miss Pontifex by letter or phone. 

If your child receives free school meals they will be provided with a packed lunch.  Students who do 

not receive free school meals will have to bring their own packed lunch. 

Any pupils who are asthmatic should bring their inhaler with them to school. 

It is advisable that your child brings plenty of fluid to drink, sunscreen and a hat to protect against 

the sun. 

Please bear in mind that the same standards of behaviour in school are expected on Sports day. 

Mobile devices are not permitted. 

Yours sincerely,   

 
Miss Pontifex 
Acting Head of Girls PE 
 

 


